
Date:  February 6, 2017 
Time:  2:30 
Members Present:  Jennifer Dunn, Jennifer Aldredge, Erica Riley, Stephanie Kincaid, Diane Hasty, Lindsay 
Wilson, Nicole Elzyek, Kelly Burke, Monica Potts, Jessica Klutz, Rhonda Lee, Scott Spencer, Jessika Guzman 
Parent concerns - none 
Teacher Concerns -Mr. Spencer -  reminders about following PBIS in the hallways and cafeteria.  Instruction is 
going on in the classrooms.  Teachers should take time to remind PBIS procedures when PTA gives duty free 
lunch.  Not out of control, but need reminders.  Mrs. Lee wants to know if she should step in when a teacher is 
not having students follow PBIS.  Yes - teachers should step up and say something.  We are not hurting 
feelings by stepping in.  Mrs. Dunn mentioned it happens when classes are in a rush and make sure you’re to 
lunch and specials in time.  Mrs. Hasty mentioned that kids are loud at the bathrooms - teachers are there but 
not making students follow rules.  Mrs. Riley suggested teachers sitting in the middle of their tables and to not 
completely ignore their kids.  Teachers must follow expectations.  Be direct with students, give positives.  We 
use blue and yellow tickets for this.  
We will add PAWS to morning announcements.  When students want to talk to you in the hallway, the teacher 
needs to remind them of no talking in the hallways.  
Mrs. Lee - A in PAWS - Always keep yourself to yourself 
Mr. Spencer suggested having duty free lunch staggered so we don’t run into no staff being in the cafeteria. 
Usually same volunteers at the same table to keep consistency. Strategic seating before teacher leaves the 
cafeteria 
Mrs. Lee suggested having a PTA PAW for duty free lunches.  Use of blue and yellow tickets too. 
Admin concerns - Flashing Sneakers - need to be turned off.  If they can’t be turned off then they can’t wear 
them to school.  This does not include the lightly flashing shoes that K-1 students wear.  These are the new 
ones where the whole sole lights up.  Will put this in the agenda for next year.  
Mrs. Aldredge shared PBIS data - referral and P&R and answered questions for the teachers and parents 
Mr. Spencer followed up on getting Splash feedback and shared the results.  
Next meeting date:  April 24th at 2:30.  


